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June 29, 2020
MARK & ANGELA DROUHARD
103 BLUE HERON CT
MEAD, CO 80542

Re: Pending Application, 
File No. 50,305

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Division of Water Resources returned the above referenced application to you for additional information on 
December 3rd, 2019, and the current deadline for your response is July 29, 2020  The purpose of this letter is to 
provide a reminder that in order for you to retain your priority of filing, the original application and requested 
information needs to be returned to this office on or before July 29, 2020, or within any authorized extension of 
time thereof.  According to law, default in refiling of the completed application and attachments within the time 
allowed shall constitute forfeiture of priority date and dismissal of the application.

If an extension of time is necessary to supply the requested information, please request the extension of time in 
writing before July 29, 2020. Provide information as to why the additional time is needed and how much 
additional time is requested.  Please note that since there are instances when the Chief Engineer may deny your 
request for an extension of time, there is no guarantee that future requests for more time will be granted.

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at Brandon.Milner@ks.gov.  If you wish to discuss a 
specific file, please have the file number ready so that I may help you more efficiently. 

Sincerely,

Brandon Milner
Environmental Scientist
Water Appropriation Program
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